
I oppose HB 2638, This bill is really anti-consumer -- We should not limit liability for certain claims for damages arising out of acts or 
omissions taken during COVID-19 emergency period in “reasonable compliance” with government guidance related to COVID-19.

Consumers need protection. Do not pass this blatantly anti-consumer legislation. 

Carole Zoom, Portland, Oregon 


